
 
 

 
 
TO:    Complete Streets Commission 
 
FROM:   Aruna Bodduna, Staff Liaison 

SUBJECT:   VTA’s Pedestrian Access to Transit Plan 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive information regarding VTA’s Pedestrian Access to Transit Plan 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
In September 2017, the VTA Board of Directors adopted VTA’s Pedestrian Access to Transit 
Plan. The plan identifies twelve Focus Areas that have high need for improvements for VTA’s 
bus customers. One Focus Area is located along El Camino Real near El Monte Ave, and 
includes project recommendations in Los Altos. All projects in the plan are eligible for 2016 
Measure B funding. 
 
The plan can be downloaded from www.vta.org/pedestrian-plan 
An interactive map of projects can be found at: https://gis.vta.org/pedaccess/ 
 
VTA staff will provide an overview of the plan development, Los Altos recommendations, 
and potential implementation strategies. 
 
 
Attachments: 
 
None. 
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